MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Greenways Commission  , . ',,9/
Peter Calingaert, Chair 7 !

SUBJECT: Recommendation to Fill Commission Vacancies

DATE: April 27, 2005

The Commission voted unanimously (5-0) to recommend that the Council reappoint Jim Earnhardt for
a second three-year term and to appoint Mary Blake for the Commission’s second vacancy.

Voting yes were Peter Calingaert (Chair), Bill Bracey (Vice Chair), Sarah Bergmann, Jim Earnhardt, and
Glenn Parks






